| wish to express my displeasure with this move by our elected officials to turn this State into a one party system. Rules were made
to protect the minority from the majority. Now that Democrats are in power throughout the State offices, you want to squelch free
speech of any kind.

This bill and the others this committee are proposing are just that--a march to ensure one party, if they hold a simple majority, can
ram any piece of legislation through.

If you feel this is the correct action, then let it pass both Houses with a 3/4 majority. This type of a rule change requires something
greater than a Super Majority, it requires the consent of all Congressional persons, not the few in power--at the time.

Kill the bill and help Oregon, not a party.



